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  Chapter Meeting:   Saturday, Jan 14, 2023 – 10:00 a.m. 
  Riverview Airport (08C)–in the Main Hangar (see map on last page) 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHAPTER PROGRAM 
  Kent Paser was able to modify his Mustang II to go 64 mph faster.  
Kent Paser relayed this information in his book “SPEED WITH 
ECONOMY”. Randy Houtman will be presenting the steps that Kent 
took to result in this remarkable feat. 
  After the presentation, we’ll enjoy a pizza lunch… around 11:30 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRESIDENT’S CORNER   
   Hi Guys, as we start the 60th year of EAA Chapter 145, I can’t help but think of the saying; 
“The only thing constant is change”. Over the years EAA145 has helped home builders, inspired 
youth and promoted sport aviation in West Michigan. To be constantly good at this, there have 
been a lot of changes within the Chapter. 
  An example is Randy Houtman has volunteered to take over as Chapter President starting in 
February (pending approval of members). Randy will have the help of the best EAA officers 
ever, with Bruce, Bob and Christian to do most of the work. I plan to devote time to the Young 
Eagles program and act a resource when necessary. Another change, is the chapter has 3 new 
board members, Rick Saliers, Bob Dreyer, and Rick Forberg. Ya gotta admit, change can be 
very good. 
  One final note from your passing president; the list of Chapter activities noted on page 2 of 
this newsletter is only a sample of that EAA145 did for you and Sport Aviation in 2022. Many 
activities were just a few members helping each other, passing along some expertise to another 
chapter or introducing someone to sport aviation. That’s the true “Spirit of Aviation”. 
  Keep making good changes, Dick 
 
  Blessings to one and all, Dick 
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EAA #145 HANGAR 
   There is space available for projects that can help keep the hangar active.     

 

EAA #145 YEAR IN REVIEW 

   Welcome to a New Year. We want to thank each and every one of you for helping support the 

chapter as a volunteer, presenter, or attendee. Here is a sample of some of the programs, 
events, and activities that EAA chapter 145 participated in 2022: 

 

 Bob Swietek – Intro to EAA VMC Club  
 Tim Sokol  - FAA Seminar – Main’t Issues 
 Eric & Aiden Nacke  - Digitizing your Log Books  
 WEEK’s Hangar Work Weekend 
 SMAT Community Days Fly-In A/C Parking  
 OSHKOSH ’22 Chapter Camping  
 Riverview Airport Bonfire & Picnic 

 Wings of Mercy Young Eagle Flights – Rained Out 
 Brian Pugh - (FAAST) – ADS-B History 
 Tom Kozura – Sopwith Camel Reproduction 
 Christmas Brunch & ‘hangar flying’ 
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EAA Chapter 145 website:  www.145.eaachapter.org      EAA National website: www.eaa.org 
Riverview Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/EAA145/ 

 

       
Dues of $25.00 are payable to "EAA CHAPTER 145". 

Refer to the Membership form below for payment methods. 

If you need to make any updates on your contact information,  

please include the tear-off slip. 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

Jan 14 Riverview Airport (08C)   Meeting – “64 MPH Faster” Speed Mods 

Jan 17  (7pm) Riverview Airport (08C)    VMC Club  - EAA Chapter #145 

Feb 11 Riverview Airport (08C)   Meeting – T.B.D. 

Feb 21  (7pm) Riverview Airport (08C)    VMC Club  - EAA Chapter #145 

Mar 11 Riverview Airport (08C)   Meeting – T.B.D. 

Mar 21  (7pm) Riverview Airport (08C)    VMC Club  - EAA Chapter #145 

 

 
If you know of events that should be on the event calendar, please e-mail them to me 

If you would like to be on the e-mail list for meeting and event reminders, or if you would like to receive the newsletter 
electronically, which is full color and delivered days before the print version… please send your e-mail address to:  

n49272q@gmail.com 
 

 

The 2023 Officers for EAA145: 
 
President,  Dick Foster  
(538-8849 flyrfc172@aol.com)  
 
Vice President, Bruce Whitman  
(616-915-7304 bwhitmanpe@gmail.com) 
 
Secretary/Treasurer, Bob Swietek  
6962 Bridgewater Dr. SE 
Grand Rapids,MI 49546 
(616-581-3138  airdale69@aol.com) 

 
Newsletter Editor, Randy Houtman  
(n49272q@gmail.com)  
 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report:   (as of Jan 5th) 

     

   Liabilities: $4055.00 

  Cash:     $150.85     Checking: $10.88 

Savings: $5682.82     Total:  $5804.55 

 

 

Website Editor, Christian Bell 
    (cshbell@gmail.com) 
       

 
EAA CHAPTER 145 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION / RENEWAL FORM 

DUES ARE $25.00 PER YEAR – JANUARY 1st to DECEMBER 31st   
Name ________________________________________  
Co-Pilot / Spouse _______________________________  
Address ______________________________________  
City __________________________________________  
State / Zip _____________________________________  
e-mail address _________________________________  
Home Phone ___________________________________  
Work Phone ___________________________________  
National Membership # ___________________________ 

 
Aircraft Owned/Projects_________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 

 ______________________ 
 
Check payment: Bring this form to the meeting or mail to: 
 
EAA Chapter 145 Treasurer 
6962 Bridgewater Dr. SE 
Grand Rapids, MI, 49546 
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